
 

  

Can we take this opportunity to say have a lovely week with your children and thank you for your continued support this half-term. 

Message Board: 

We have a large collection of jumpers and hoodies in school with no names. Next week, we will place them on a 

table outside please have a look and take any that belong to you. Please can you take time to  check black hood-

ies/jackets that your children have brought home as we still have a few missing that did have names in them.  

We also have a few children who still have no wellies as we are planning an Autumn walk on the field  

next week we really need them in school. Thank you  


